





## $\sqrt{}$

## Pupil of the Week

1 ^ (
$V \setminus V$
, ,

		4		
Year	Name	Reason		
YR	Matilda Davis	Always being kind and caring in class		
Y1	Olivia Massey	A delight to have in class. Always keen and helpful		
Y2	Henry Wright	Fantastic attitude and attainment in reading		
Y3	Harry Lyons	Giving 100% effort all the time		
Y4	Layla Jones	Always ready to learn and is making excellent progress		
Y5	Jenson Heys	Fantastic effort and attainment in maths and topic		
Y6	Jack Hoyle	Focussing hard on his work and tasks in class		
Busy Bee's	Saya Barnes	Always being kind and considerate to others		

- Good News Stories. Congratulations go to Jake Quinn from Y5 who did Zoom karate throughout lockdown
  and managed to achieve his red and yellow belts. Well done Jake, we are very proud of you! We love to
  hear about the successes of our pupils have had and if anyone has any items for our good news section of
  the newsletter please email Mrs Yates on <a href="mailto:bursar@broadway.lancs.sch.uk">bursar@broadway.lancs.sch.uk</a>
- School Photographs. Please could school photographs be ordered <u>online only</u>. Many thanks.
- Scarecrow Trail. Each class has made their own scarecrow and will be taking part in the Helmshore Scarecrow Trail over the weekend of 31<sup>st</sup> October and 1<sup>st</sup> November. Maps can be obtained from Neary's store. All the scarecrows will be positioned outside school so please come along and see what the children have made. All the proceeds from the sale of the maps goes to charity.
- Sale of Royal British Legion Poppies. After half term we shall be selling poppies on behalf of the Royal British Legion. If you wish your child to have a poppy please send your donation in with your child and school will provide a poppy. Many thanks.
- **Covid Update.** As you are aware, our local area has been placed in the highest alert category. We are working very hard in school to keep all of our school community safe, whilst still trying to provide a fun learning environment for the children. We would like to take this opportunity to thank each and every one of you for your support in ensuring that the measures we have introduced are followed. We really do appreciate your help in wearing face coverings, keeping socially distant on the playground and following the one-way system at home time.
- **Forest School.** After half term we shall be having two classes taking part in Forest School, half a day each, due to the cold weather. On <u>Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup> November</u> our <u>Y4</u> class will be having their session in the morning and our <u>Y6</u> class will be having their session in the afternoon. Please send your child to school wearing their forest school clothing. Many thanks.
- **Halloween Trail.** As the children are unable to 'trick or treat' this year, Pendle Orienteering have come up with various Halloween trails. For downloadable maps for Haslingden, Rawtenstall and Crawshawbooth and answer sheets for each area please visit <a href="www.pfo.org.uk">www.pfo.org.uk</a> 'Halloween Trail'
- Half Term Break. School will be closed at <u>1.30pm</u> today until <u>Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> November</u>. School will return to its usual 3.00pm finish on Fridays after half term. We hope all our families have a lovely half term and look forward to seeing you all safe and well on the 2<sup>nd</sup> November.
- Week Commencing:-

Mon 2 <sup>nd</sup> Nov	Tues 3 <sup>rd</sup> Nov	Wed 4 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Thurs 5 <sup>th</sup> Nov	Fri 6 <sup>th</sup> Nov
Poppies go on sale	Y4 & Y6 Forest School			